
Notes From Mrs. Anderson Contact Us
Brenda.Anderson@k12.sd.us   or   StLawrence.School@k12.sd.us

605-432-5673 113 S 6th St. Milbank, SD  57252

Upcoming Events
Dec. 6 – 5TH Grade DARE Graduation 9:30 
            Chaplet of Divine Mercy 12:30
Dec. 9 – Feast of Immaculate Conception 
             Mass at 8:30
Dec. 11 – Christmas Program 1:30 &
            5:30 performances/NO OST
Dec. 19 – Last day of 2nd Quarter
             (Report cards will come home 
             on Jan. 3.)
             Last day of OST before break!
Dec. 20-Jan. 1 – NO OST/Christmas Break
Dec. 25 – MERRY CHRISTMAS!
Jan. 1 – HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Jan. 2 – School and OST Resume
Jan. 3 – Chaplet of Divine Mercy 12:30

*Students will attend Mass on Monday, 
December 9 to celebrate the Feast of the 
Immaculate Conception at 8:30 am.  This is 
considered a Holy Day of Obligation.  They 
may wear their regular school clothes. We 
hope you can join us for this very special day 
to celebrate Mary our Mother.
*We will wear blues and khakis on Friday, 
December 13.
*Thank you for your prompt pick up of 
greenery this year!  Deanne, JoAnn, and Fr. 
Brian appreciate it very much!

Reminders
*Please make sure to send all winter gear 
with your child each day – and SHOES! ☺

*If you don’t see the lunch menu on our 
website right away at the beginning of the 
month, you may also look on the Milbank 
School District website to find it.

*We will watch a movie in the gym on 
Thursday, December 19.  Students may bring a 
drink, snack, and items to lay on during the 
movie.  As always…the movie is a surprise! 

Christmas Program
Please join us Wednesday, December 11 at 1:30 and 5:30 for this year’s Christmas program for 
grades preschool-6th.  Students are asked to wear regular school clothes for the matinee 
performance and Christmas dress clothes for the evening performance.  Students may go to 
classrooms at 5:15 for the evening performance.  We ask that you please keep them in the gym 
with you until that time. If you have a little one who needs to step out of the performance, we 
kindly ask that you open and close the gym doors quietly so you don’t disturb the performance.  
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